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Thank You Email from Student to Rep after Admissions Interview – SAMPLE 

Hello Mr. Perez,

I just wanted to let you know that MIT has deferred my application to the Regular Decision deadline. It was a little disappointing, but I also know that I still have another shot come March. No matter what the outcome is, I thank you for taking the time to interview and get to know more about me as a student and person. I would also like to know what your thoughts were about deferral and if you had any advice about how to be ready for March with Midyear reports. Thanks!

Sincerely,
Jeremiah Smith
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© You forwarded this message on 12/16/2012 300 PM.

From: Jeremizh Smith <jeremiahsmith2013@afscholars.org>
To: Emery Sykes.
c
Subject: Fud: Results
Jeremiah,

Sent: Sun 12/16/2012 115 PM

Y&

Tam so somy to hear this. Out of all the students I interviewed this year, I was rooting for you the most!

‘The midyear report is really a check to make sure students don't fall victim to "senioritis." The best advice I can give you there is don't slack off! Remember that you could use the next couple
of days to send supplemental documents to be reviewed during the regular admissions process. Now I don't know what the rest of your application looked like, but I would say that two of
your biggest strengths in terms of matching with MIT are your goals to create your own business (entreprencurial spirit) and your determination and resilience. If nothing else in your
application highlights these characteristics, I would recommend using this opportunity to bring them to light.

Tknow you've probably heard or read this somewhere lse, but keep in mind that EA to MIT was especially tough this year. They had tons of applicants. As usual, it's expected that the EA
admission rate will be more competitive than the RA. So, hang in there! Let me know how things shake out in March.

Good luck!
Dan Perez

On Sun, Dec 16, 2012 at 10:24 AM, Jeremizh Smith <jeremiahsmith2013@afscholars.org> wrote:

Hello Mr. Perez,

Tjust wanted to let you know that MIT has deferred my application to the Regular Decision deadline. It was 2 lttle disappointing, but I also know that I still have another shot come March.
No matter what the outcome is, I thank you for taking the time to interview and get to know more about me as a student and person. I would also like to know what your thoughts were about
deferral and if you had any advice about how to be ready for March with Midyear reports. Thanks!

Sincerely,
Jeremiah Smith
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